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ANTIQYES 
40 EAST 49T~ STREET 
NEW YORK. N. Y. 
HOMER EATON KEYES, EDITOR 

My dear Mr. Ford: 

July 6 
1 9 3 8 

I appreciate your thought in writing me regarding 
the photostat owned by Mr. Gillinder. I am writing 
to Mr. Gillinder and hope that he may be willing 
to lend me a copy for transcription. 

Gillinder is an old name in the history of glass-
making , and I suppose the present owner of the name 
is of the pioneer family. 

With kindest regards to you and Mrs. F'ord, 

Mr. Allyn K. Ford 
100 North 7 Street 
Minneapolis, Minnesota 

Yours sincerely, 

~~ 
Homer Eaton Keyes 




